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Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra“ or “Ultra Electronics”)

Ultra secures UK contract worth £8m to supply latest generation sonobuoys

Ultra Electronics announces that its Sonar and Communication Systems division has won a contract worth approximately £8m to develop and manufacture an improved passive localisation sonobuoy, Barra.  The contract has been awarded by the UK Ministry of Defence, Defence Procurement Agency Nimrod MRA4 Integrated Project Team.

Barra is a high performance passive sonobuoy used by maritime patrol aircraft and helicopters for the detection, localisation and prosecution of submarines.  The sonobuoy is a third generation variant of the highly successful design, first manufactured by Ultra in 1991.  The latest generation Barra uses digital signal processing to provide improved detection performance in challenging ocean environments.  It will enter service with the RAF Nimrod and RN Merlin fleets in February 2004.  

Dr Julian Blogh, Chief Executive of Ultra Electronics commented: "This competitive win rewards our continuing commitment to technical innovation and our determination to offer high quality, value for money solutions to our customers.  Ultra remains the only supplier of sonobuoys to the UK Ministry of Defence and this contract reinforces Ultra’s position as the world’s leading supplier of sonobuoys"
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